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A Note to 

Chris Smither 

Ticket Holders  
 

 
Thank you for joining us for Chris Smither at The Packing House on Saturday, February 10th!  

 

We have received a tremendous response for this show! In case you have never been to The Packing House, I’d 

like to provide you with information about this performance and our venue (ie., seating, parking, etc.) so there 
are no surprises - and to insure the best possible experience. 

 

DOORS: 
Doors will open at 6:30pm, with the performance beginning at 7:30pm. 

 

PARKING: 
We have free parking available in three (3) lots for a total capacity of approximately 100-vehicles. If coming 

with friends, car pooling is suggested. Our main parking lot is located directly across the street from the venue. 

Once full, our volunteers will open and direct traffic to each additional lot. 

 

VENUE: 

The Packing House is located at The Mill Works facility, 156 River Road (RT32), Willington, CT. The 

building was built in 1870, and is listed on the CT State and National Register of Historic Places. Our capacity is 
140. 

 

We will have packaged snacks and soft drinks available for purchase. We also offer a BYOB&F Model (Bring 
Your Own Beverage & Food). However - due to limited table seating and overwhelming response for this 

concert, we recommend you consider eating prior to the show. Our sponsor, Willington Pizza and Willington 

Pizza Too, each located just a mile away, will honor a 15% discount off your entire order by presenting your 

paid ticket the day of the show (may we suggest The Packing House Pizza!). 
 

TICKETS: 

All tickets to this performance are “General Admission” with no reserved seating. Therefore, seats are first come 
- first served. 

 

SEATING: 

Our seating is composed of Cabaret Seating (15-small tables, each with seating for 4); Hi-Top Seating (12-Hi-
Top tables, each with seating for 2): and Theater Seating (7-chairs per row without tables). With the number of 

folks anticipated to attend this performance, we will not be able to move tables and chairs around the venue. 

Cabaret tables which seat 4, will be shared (you may be sitting with someone you may not know). If you are 
coming with a group, we suggest arriving early - however, we are unable to guarantee you will be able to sit 

together. 

 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly (518-791-9474). 

 

We welcome you to The Packing House! 

 
Sincerely, 

  Tom 
Thomas D. Buccino, Jr. 

Executive Director 
EC-CHAP 

https://willingtonpizza.com/
https://willingtonpizza.com/
http://thepackinghouse.us/the-packing-house-pizza-special

